
  

  

  

  

  

  

  Pinellas County Schools   

Virtual Parent Academy POWER HOUR SERIES  

Pathways to Graduation  
*For parents of 9th or 10th Grade students* 

  

Tuesday, October 12, 6:30-7:30 PM 

  
  

WEBINAR  
Please register to receive the meeting link  www.pcsb.org/parentacademy  

  
  

This session will provide parents of our freshmen and sophomore (9th and 10th grade) students 
information about Pinellas’ Pathways to Graduation and how those pathways support students to meet 
Florida’s requirements for graduation, and also help fulfill their goals and aspirations for school and life 
after high school.  Parents will learn how each of Pinellas’ Pathways to Graduation ensures that 
students meet the state’s requirements which include: 

- the number of credits students need to earn overall for a standard diploma under two options: 
standard time (4 years) and accelerated time (3 or fewer years) 

- the specific courses students must pass to graduate under both time options 
- the GPA that is required for graduation under both time options 
- And, finally the State of Florida’s FSA ELA and ALG EOC testing requirements for graduation 

under both time options  
 

Lastly, this session will also share important information about the district’s PSAT, ACT, and SAT in-
school testing programs and explain how those exams will assist students who struggle to pass the 
assessments required for graduation during the 9th and 10th grades. 

PLEASE JOIN US!! 

 

  

  
  

If you are unable to join us live, the session will be recorded.  Look for this and past workshop recording links 
and information about upcoming sessions in this Power Hour series all at  www.pcsb.org/parentacademy. 

For questions, email Sheila Kane at kanes@pcsb.org 
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